
CANCELLATION OF ELECTRONICS
RECYCLING COLLECTION

As you are aware, for many years the Town of Clinton has been able to
provide free electronics recycling for residents through a 3rd party,
Newtech Recycling. Since the law does not permit any electronics to be
discarded in the regular trash, this was an excellent way residents could
dispose of their used electronics in an environmentally safe
manner. However, late yesterday afternoon we were notified by Newtech
Recycling that they will no longer be able to provide the services that we
currently take advantage of at no cost to the Town. Due to the lateness of
the hour in which we were notified, as well as the exorbitant costs imposed
by the vendor, the Town cannot continue to provide this service through the
current vendor as it is just too cost-prohibitive. This means, that as of
Wednesday, December 30, 2015, residents will no longer be able to drop of
any electronics to be recycled.

With this in mind, the Town is going to be exploring alternative options with
the hope that we can reinstate this service in the near future. Until then,
we encourage all residents to take advantage of the electronics recycling
services offered through the Hunterdon County Division of Solid Waste and
Recycling Services. You can click here to visit their website for more
information.

We apologize for any inconvenience this causes. If you have any questions,
please contact the Town Administrator, Richard Phelan at 908-735-8616 or
rphelan@clintonnj.gov.

http://www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/recycling/electronics.html
mailto:rphelan@clintonnj.gov

